
  Equipment Theft Alert 
Pennsylvania Bobcats  1/29/2018 
On January 23rd, 2018, an out of state buyer arranged shipment of the below Bobcat machines 
from a seller in Littlestown, Pennsylvania. By February, the hauler, Specialized Heavy Haul, 
Frederick, Maryland, failed to deliver the equipment and charges were brought for the theft of the 
equipment. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment offered for sale, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

Pennsylvania State Police Case: TBD 

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2001 Bobcat T-140 
Type: Compact Tracked Loader/Tracked Skid 
Steer 
Product Identification Number: 527111086 

Pictured are the actual stolen machines 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment 
ownership registration and theft records, and for 
machine identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-
6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-
enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 

National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310    866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

Make/Model: 2001 Bobcat 873-G 
Type: Skid Steer Loader 
Product Identification Number: 514150568 

http://www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html
http://www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html
http://www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html
http://www.ner.net/

